
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:  Board of Directors 
From: Karl Drew, General Manager 
Date: December 11, 2015 
Subject: Amendment to Lease Agreement, Brookside Tank Site 
 
Attached is a copy of a request from American Tower Corporation (ATC) to amend the Lease 
Agreement for a cell tower at the Brookside Tank site.   
 
The two one-year “option” periods expired on June 30, 2015.  ATC would like to add another two-year 
option period to the agreement with a new expiration date of June 30, 2017.  If the District agrees to the 
extension, ATC will make a one-time payment of $2,000 for the two year extension.  This is the same 
rate that was paid for the prior two years.  
 
I have discussed this request with Attorney Van Blarcom and we both feel that the original agreement is 
a good arrangement for the District.  It is our recommendation that the District accept the admendment 
and authorize the General Manager to sign the it on behalf of the District.   
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